
  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Educating for today, 
Preparing for tomorrow 

  
  

  
  

THIRSK SCHOOL  
& SIXTH FORM COLLEGE 

 
  

INDUCTION  
WEEK 

  

Monday 8th July 2024 
  

to 
  

Friday 12th July 2024 

  
  

 
Please visit our website:- 

www.thirskschool.org 



 
INDUCTION WEEK WILL BE FOR FIVE SCHOOL DAYS 

  

Monday 8th July 2024  
to 

Friday 12th July 2024 
 

Students need to be at Thirsk School 
at 8:45am. and will leave at 3:15pm Monday to Thursday.  

 

Please meet on the first morning on the front yard. 
 

The week will conclude with students to be collected from 
the bus park at 12:00pm on Friday 14th July. 

  

You will need to arrange transport for your child for 
this week. Please advise us if this is an 

insurmountable issue by emailing 
hannah.winder@thirskschool.org 

  
At Thirsk School & Sixth Form College we like to keep parents 

informed about news and events.  To do this we not only 
have our website: www.thirskschool.org,  

which provides a wealth of information about the school but  
also have active Facebook and Instagram accounts, which are 

updated regularly.  All of these are accessible through the 
icons on the website page, or through the  

following links: 

   https://www.facebook.com/thirskschool 
https://www.instagram.com/thirskschoolandsixthform 

 

http://www.thirskschool.org/
https://www.facebook.com/thirskschool
https://www.instagram.com/thirskschoolandsixthform
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiVwsCEzJPNAhXMK8AKHd3TDeYQjRwIBw&url=https://en-gb.facebook.com/&psig=AFQjCNFWJ37xc8wmNRxq3OEHATfGKe6Hhw&ust=1465309129706397


  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 

      
STUDENTS  WILL NEED TO BRING WITH THEM 
 

 1.  Drinks bottle for water  
 2.  Small Pencil Case 
 3.  Completed Introduction Sheet 
 

Primary School uniform is to be worn at the  
Induction Days if they have one. We will let you 
know which day they are to wear PE kit closer to 
the time. 
 

We also ask that students wear their trainers for 
the entirety of the week. 
 

ParentPay letters and information about our 
Cashless Catering System have been circulated via 
email. 
  

Once registered, please load your ParentPay  
account in readiness for Induction Week so your 
child is able to purchase school lunches (ie. meal 
deal is currently £3.00).  
 

From September there will be an annual locker 
rental charge. The cost for the current academic 
year is £5.00. This will be payable on ParentPay 
and your child will need to provide their own 
small padlock. 
  

  
  

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
 

There will be an INDUCTION EVENING on Tuesday 9th 
July for both parents and students to attend. Timings 

will be communicated closer to the date. 
 

You will get a chance to meet the Head of Lower School 
(Miss Marston) and the Head of Year 7 (Mr Pierce-

Williams). You will also get an insight into how best to 
prepare for September. 

 
 

We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 

Further information about 
Thirsk School & Sixth Form College can be found at 

www.thirskschool.org 
 

 

 


